To: European Data Protection Supervisor <EDPS@edps.europa.eu>
Sent at: 13/05/24 10:19:12

Subject: access to documents request - Exchanges with EDPO

Hello,

under Regulation 1049/2001, I would like to request any exchange with the European Data Protection Office, a
Belgian company, since 1 May 2018. This is meant to cover documents such as e-mails, letters, meeting minutes
or any other document relating to an exchange with said company.

Yours faithfully,

This is a request for access to information under Article 15 of the TFEU and, where applicable, Regulation
1049/2001 which has been sent via the AsktheEU.org website.

Please kindly use this email address for all replies to this request: ||| | | [ [GcIHNEIGEEEEEEEEEEE

If edps@edps.europa.eu is the wrong address for information requests to European Data Protection Supervisor,
please tell the AsktheEU.org team on email team@asktheEU.org

This message and all replies from European Data Protection Supervisor will be published on the AsktheEU.org
website. For more information see our dedicated page for EU public officials at
https://www.asktheeu.org/en/help/officers

Please note that in some cases publication of requests and responses will be delayed.






